
Program Name: Old Age Home Visit, Project Ashraya

Date: 1st January 2022

Venue: Thunga Bhadra Senior Citizen old age home

Rotaract Club of Presidency College visited an old age home in Bangalore on 2nd
January 2022 and taught the kids in the old age home basic communication skills, as
part of "Project Ashraya". This initiative was undertaken to help teach the
underprivileged kids with basic life skills that are necessary in today's world. We also
interacted with the old age community.

It was a wonderful new years visit, where the kids were taught basic communication
skills and also donated stationery kits.
We also played many games and danced to entertain the kids.

All the members enjoyed the event and it was a great way to start the year and hope to
do a lot more events this year .




